
 

SEASONS GREETINGS 
 
 

Dear Members,  
 
As we embrace the festive season and approach the dawn of 
a new year, I extend warm wishes to each of you. Your 
dedication and unity have been the bedrock of our collective 
strength.  
 
May this holiday season bring joy, prosperity, and well-
deserved moments of respite. Looking forward to our 
continued solidarity and success in 2024. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
CUPE 1816 Executive Board 
 
Beth Miller 
Roger Pearce 
Michael Parrott 
Mitch Johnson 
Shirley Jung 
Tracey Harston 


